No- M-IT3/884/TC/05 Transport Commissionerate,
Kerala, Thiruvananthapuram
Dated: 3[!-&9—2{}(}9

From
The Senior DTC & Secretary, STA,
Thiruvananthapuram
To
All Deputy Transport Commissioner,
Sir,

Sub: - Motor Vehicles Department- Modernisation- Repair of Held Radars- reg
Ref: - This Office Letter of even no. dated 23-09-2009

Referring to the above, I may inform you that the the manufacturer
M/s Turbo Consultancy Ltd has informed that they will be visiting
Thiruvananthapuram from 05-10-2009 for repairs of the Hand Held Radars supplied
by them. Hence all the DTC's and RTO’s are directed to send their faulty Radars to
the DTC Office at Ernakulam on or before 05.10.2009 as the Engineer from M/s
Turbo Consultancy will visiting on the date. DTC, Ernakulam is directed to make all
arrangements for the same. All the DTC's are directed to send the faulty equipments
in their zone to the DTC, Ernakulam without fail
All the peripherals, chords, attachments, chargers, batteries etc shall be
brought along with the equipments. Any laxity in getting the equipments repaired
will attract disciplinary proceedings.
Yours faithfully,
Sd/-

Senior D.T.C & Secretary, STA,
Thiruvananthapuram.

Approved for Issue

Senior Superintendent

Copy to : RTO, Kottayam, Vadara, Palakkad, Idukki, Wayanad, Kasaragod,
Pathanamthitta, Moovattupuzha, Attingal, Kannur, Alappuzha,
Thiruvananthapuram, Kollam, Ernakulam, Kozhikode, Thrissur to take immediate
necessary action



